From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2016 12:16 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: REQUEST FOR GREETNG: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General
Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

HI,
They have requested a written greeting from PCC please.

Thanks,
Kara
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From: Projects [mailto:Projects @bcwf.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:34 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Operations

Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Dear Premier Clark,

We are pleased to invite you to the BCWF AGM, held in Nanaimo, BC, April 21-23, 2016.

The theme of this year's AGM is "Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”, and we
would be honoured if you would offer a brief welcome address to our delegates during the
Opening Ceremonies scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22nd.

An invitation letter is attached with further details of the AGM and request for your participation.
We appreciate you taking the time to consider this invitation.

Sincerely,

Michelle Galang

Acting Operations Assistant

BC Wildlife Federation

T 604-882-9988 ext. 224 | E projects @bcwf.bc.ca
F 604-882-9933

101-9706 188th Street
Surrey, BC V4N 3M2
TF 1-888-881-2293

www.bcwf.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email
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January 29, 2016

The Honourable Christy Clark
Premier of British Columbia

PO Box 9041 STN PROV GOVT
Victoria, BC

V8W 9E1

Dear Premier Clark,

Re: BC Wildlife Federation 60" Annual General Meeting & Convention
April 21 - 23, 2016, Nanaimo, BC

On behalf of the BC Wildlife Federation, we are inviting you to participate in our 60" Annual General Meeting
& Convention, taking place April 21 - 23, 2016 at the Vancouver Island Convention Centre in Nanaimo, BC.

We are hoping that you will be able to offer a brief welcome to our delegates during the Opening Ceremonies
scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22™. Please let us know if you will be available to
participate in this manner.

As an alternate, should you not be able to take part in the Opening Ceremonies, we would be pleased to
accommodate your availability in another part of our Agenda. Your presence and greetings would be greatly
appreciated and extremely well received by our members, stakeholders and other delegates in attendance. At
this time, could we also request from you, a welcome message for this year's Program.

As you may know, the BC Wildlife Federation is British Columbia's largest and oldest province-wide,
volunteer-driven conservation organization. Our 100+ member clubs represent over 50,000 individual
passionate hunters, anglers, recreational enthusiasts, and conservationists from throughout the province.
The theme of the 2016 AGM and Convention is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”.

Should you have any questions, wish to discuss this invitation further, or to RSVP, please contact Cheryl
Johnson, Director of Operations, at 604-882-9988 (ext. 230) or operations@bcwf.bc.ca. We look forward to
seeing you in Nanaimol

Yours in conservation,

BC WILDLIFE FEDERATION

George Wilson Cheryl Jéhnson
President Director of Operations

101-9706 188" St, Surrey, BC V4N 3M2 | Phone 1-888-881-2293 | Fax: 604-882-9933 www.bcwf.bc.ca
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A MESSAGE FROM

PREMIER CHRISTY CLARXK

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am very pleased to welcome
everyone to this wonderful celebration of 60 years of conservation leadership by the
British Columbia Wildlife Federation. There will be a variety of special guests and
presenters here in Nanaimo at the 60" Annual General Meeting and Convention,
speaking to the many members, stakeholders and other delegates who have come
here from across the province.

The BCWF has a long and proud history and its efforts have gone a long way in
highlighting the importance of protecting, enhancing and promoting the responsible
use of our environment. Their presentations to government have helped to put in
place some very effective environmental and conservation policies about which
British Columbians should feel very proud. I am also pleased to say that their
educational programs have helped to raise awareness about the value of our fish,
wildlife, parks and recreational resources, and that responsible decision making is
key to protecting our environment for generations to come.

Welcome to Nanaimo and I wish you a very successful AGM and Convention,
Celebrating 60 Years of Consexyvation Leadership!

(L ALY

HON OURABL]:[ CHRI ST‘Y CLARK
PREMIER OF BRITISH COLUMBIA
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

o —

From: Jennifer Johnson <johnson@goabc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:04 AM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX '

Cc: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX; Scott Ellis; Michael Schneider - United Guide &
Outfitters/Trembleur Fishing Adventures (michaelschneider@live.ca)

Subject: RE: Premier Christy Clark

Good morning Tamara
Yes, we are pleased to accept this meeting. Scott Ellis & Michael Schneider will be in attendance.

If there is anything else I can be of assistance with please do not hesitate to ask.
Sincerely

Jennifer Johnson

Executive Assistant and Member/Client Services
Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia
Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688
Fax (604) 541-6339

Guide Outfitters n

Association of British Columbia B
Wity Sorwardhp A o Prorty

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 11 & 12, 2016 in Victoria, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential,
personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this
communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or
subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX [mailto:Tamara.Davidson@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:03 AM

To: Jennifer Johnson <johnson@goabc.org>

Cc: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX <Kara.Ross@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Premier Christy Clark

Hi Jennifer,
Great speaking with you and as discussed via phone, I'm pleased to offer the following for a meeting with Premier Clark.
Details as follows:

Monday, January 25
11:30am - 12:00pm
Premier’s Vancouver Office

1
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740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver, BC
(604) 775-1600

Grateful if you could please confirm via return email.

Many thanks,

Tamara Davidsovw

Executive Scheduling Coordinator

Office of the Premier - Province of British Columbia
Phone: (250) 356-2089

Email: tamara.davidson@gov.bc.ca
http://www.gov.bc.ca/premier
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Subject: FW: meeting with PCC

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 5:20 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX; Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Fw: meeting with PCC

Meeting for consideration.
Thanks,

Andrew lves
Executive Assistant to Premier Christy Clark
Office of Premier

From: Scott Ellis <ellis@goabc.org>
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 4:29 PM
To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Subject: meeting with PCC

Andrew,
Good to see you at the Premier’s Luncheon on Tuesday. As we discussed with the Premier, we would like to have a
short meeting in January. It is a good news message.

Merry Christmas.

Thanks,

Scott Ellis, MBA

Executive Director

Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia
Phone (604) 541-6332

G

e Quieas &]f

Wiste Saranadship o oue Proaty
JOIN US FOR OUR AGM & FUNDRAISER MARCH 10-12, 2016 IN VICTORIA, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not

the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it.
Any communications received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

i ]
From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 11:43 AM
To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR ADVICE: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General

Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Agree and can be referred to Minister

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 11:41 AM

To: Kapac de Frias, Martina E ENV:EX

Cc: Knudsen, Mark ENV:EX; Strongitharm, Bruce FLNR:EX; Tennant, Laura FLNR:EX; Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR ADVICE: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Thanks Martina

From: Kapac de Frias, Martina E ENV:EX

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2016 11:36 AM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Cc: Knudsen, Mark ENV:EX; Strongitharm, Bruce FLNR:EX; Tennant, Laura FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: REQUEST FOR ADVICE: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Kara,

s.13

On Feb 1, 2016, at 2:58 PM, Ross, Kara L PREM:EX <Kara.Ross@goQ.bc.ca> wrote:
Hi All,
Grateful for your advice/input on the attached invoice.
Thanks,

Kara Ross

Scheduling Clerk

Office of the Premier

Phone: (250) 387-1688 Fax: (250) 356-5972

Email: Kara.Ross@gov.bc.ca
http://www.gov.bc.ca/premier

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Projects [mailto:Projects@bcwf.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:34 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Operations

Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC
1
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Dear Premier Clark,

We are pleased to invite you to the BCWF AGM, held in Nanaimo, BC, April 21-23, 2016.

The theme of this year's AGM is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”, and we
would be honoured if you would offer a brief welcome address to our delegates during the
Opening Ceremonies scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22™.

An invitation letter is attached with further details of the AGM and request for your participation.
We appreciate you taking the time to consider this invitation.

Sincerely,

Michelle Galang

Acting Operations Assistant

BC Wildlife Federation

T 604-882-9988 ext. 224 | E projects@bcwf.bc.ca
F 604-882-9933

101-9706 188th Street
Surrey, BC V4N 3M2
TF 1-888-881-2293
www.bcwf.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), and may be
confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation of or other use of this message and any attachments is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message
and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

<2016 VIP Invite - Hon Cristy Clark, Premier.pdf>
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2016 11:51 AM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: FW: GOABC 50th Anniversary Week Schedule Updated

From: Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia [mailto:scott@mountainhuntermagazine.ccsend.com] On Behalf
Of Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2016 11:21 AM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: GOABC 50th Anniversary Week Schedule Updated

GOABC's 50th Anniversary Updated Schedule

Please click here to view the updated schedule for the week.

GOABC, #103 - 19140 - 28th Avenue, Surrey, British Columbia V3S 6M3 Canada

0 SafeUnsubscribe™ premier@gov.bc.ca i
Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider
Sent by info@goabc.org in collaboration with
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Try it free today
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 9:41 AM

To: Scott, Heidi ENV:EX; Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC - April
22

Attachments: 2016 VIP Invite - Hon Cristy Clark, Premier.pdf

Hi Heidi and Lisa,
Please see attached letter/invitation which I've been asked to send to Minister Polak and Minister Thomson.

We have called regrets for the Premier and let them know we have forwarded the invitation to the Minister’s for
consideration and that your office will be in touch directly with regard to your Minister’s availability.

Grateful if you could let me know if your Minister plans on attending. FYI — we have also requested a greeting from the
Premier.

Thank you and let me know if you have any questions.

Kara Ross

Scheduling Clerk

Office of the Premier

Phone: (250) 387-1688 Fax: (250) 356-5972

Email: Kara.Ross@gov.bc.ca
http://www.gov.bc.ca/premier

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Projects [mailto:Projects@bewf.be.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:34 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Operations

Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Dear Premier Clark,

We are pleased to invite you to the BCWF AGM, held in‘Nanaimo, BC, April 21-23, 2016.

The theme of this year's AGM is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”, and we would be
honoured if you would offer a brief welcome address to our delegates during the Opening Ceremonies
scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22".

An invitation letter is attached with further details of the AGM and request for your participation.

We appreciate you taking the time to consider this invitation.

Sincerely,
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Michelle Galang

Acting Operations Assistant

BC Wildlife Federation

T 604-882-9988 ext. 224 | E projects@bcwf.bc.ca
F 604-882-9933

101-8706 188th Street
Surrey, BC V4N 3M2
TF 1-888-881-2293
www.bcwf.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), and may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
copying, circulation of or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, February 1, 2016 12:16 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: REQUEST FOR GREETNG: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General
Meeting in Nanaimo, BC )

Attachments: 2016 VIP Invite - Hon Cristy Clark, Premier.pdf

Hi,

They have requested a written greeting from PCC please.

Thanks,
Kara

From: Projects [mailto:Projects@bcwf.bc.ca]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:34 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Operations

Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Dear Premier Clark,
We are pleased to invite you to the BCWF AGM, held in Nanaimo, BC, April 21-23, 2016.

The theme of this year's AGM is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”, and we would be
honoured if you would offer a brief welcome address to our delegates during the Opening Ceremonies
scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22"

An invitation letter is attached with further details of the AGM and request for your participation.

We appreciate you taking the time to consider this invitation.

Sincerely,

Michelle Galang

Acting Operations Assistant

BC Wildlife Federation

T 604-882-9988 ext. 224 | = projects@bcwf.bc.ca
- 604-882-9933 '

Ti 881-2293

www.bcwf.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING
This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), and may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,

1
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

L e e e P, T
From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:52 PM
To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX; Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Subject: FW: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC
Attachments: 2016 VIP Invite - Hon Cristy Clark, Premier.pdf

From: Projects [mailto:Projects@bcwf.bc.ca]
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 2:34 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Cc: Operations
Subject: Invitation to the BC Wildlife Federation Annual General Meeting in Nanaimo, BC

Dear Premier Clark,
We are pleased to invite you to the BCWF AGM, held in Nanaimo, BC, April 21-23, 2016.

The theme of this year's AGM is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”, and we would be
honoured if you would offer a brief welcome address to our delegates during the Opening Ceremonies
scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22™.

An invitation letter is attached with further details of the AGM and request for your participation.
We appreciate you taking the time to consider this invitation.
Sincerely,

Michelle Galang

Acting Operations Assistant

BC Wildlife Federation

T 604-882-9988 ext. 224 | E projects@bcwf.bc.ca
- 604-882-9933

101-8706 188th Street
Surrey, BC V4N 3M2
TF 1-888-881-2293
www.bcwf.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIALITY WARNING

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), and may be confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy,
copying, circulation of or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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January 29, 2016

The Honourable Christy Clark
Premier of British Columbia

PO Box 9041 STN PROV GOVT
Victoria, BC

V8W 9E1

Dear Premier Clark,

Re:  BC Wildlife Federation 60" Annual General Meeting & Convention
April 21 - 23, 2016, Nanaimo, BC

On behalf of the BC Wildlife Federation, we are inviting you to participate in our 60" Annual General Meeting
& Convention, taking place April 21 - 23, 2016 at the Vancouver Island Convention Centre in Nanaimo, BC.

We are hoping that you will be able to offer a brief welcome to our delegates during the Opening Ceremonies
scheduled to commence at 8:00am on Friday, April 22", Please let us know if you will be available to
participate in this manner.

As an alternate, should you not be able to take part in the Opening Ceremonies, we would be pleased to
accommodate your availability in another part of our Agenda. Your presence and greetings would be greatly
appreciated and extremely well received by our members, stakeholders and other delegates in attendance. At
this time, could we also request from you, a welcome message for this year’s Program.

As you may know, the BC Wildlife Federation is British Columbia’s largest and oldest province-wide,
volunteer-driven conservation organization. Our 100+ member clubs represent over 50,000 individual
passionate hunters, anglers, recreational enthusiasts, and conservationists from throughout the province.
The theme of the 2016 AGM and Convention is “Celebrating 60 Years of Conservation Leadership”.

Should you have any questions, wish to discuss this invitation further, or to RSVP, please contact Cheryl
Johnson, Director of Operations, at 604-882-9988 (ext. 230) or operations@bcwf.bc.ca. We look forward to
seeing you in Nanaimo!

Yours in conservation,

BC WILDLIFE FEDERATION

George Wilson Cheryl Jéhnson
President Director of Operations

101-9706 188" St, Surrey, BC VAN 3M2 | Phone 1-888-881-2293 | Fax: 604-882-9933 www.bcwf.bc.ca
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 9:51 AM

To: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12
thanks

From: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 9:31 AM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12

Hi Kara,
| spoke with Minister a little more about this. MST will participate either Friday evening or early Saturday morning-still
working on details with GOABC but he will definitely be attending a portion of the conference.

Lisa

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 1:25 PM

To: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12

Thanks Lisa and please let me know what he decides ©

From: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 1:21 PM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12

Hello Kara,
Thank you, we did receive this invitation. Minister’s direction at this time is that he may be able to attend on Friday,
March 11" but Sat/Sun will not work within his schedule.

Lisa

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 1:16 PM

To: Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12

Hi Lisa,
Please see attached letter/invitation which I've been asked to send to Minister Thomson. (understand your Minister has

been invited)
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We have called regrets for the Premier and let them know we have forwarded the invitation to the Minister for
consideration and that your office will be in touch directly with regard to the Minister’s availability.

Grateful if you could let me know if the Minister plans on attending.
FYI - We will be sending a video greeting.
Thank you and let me know if you have any questions.

Kara Ross

Scheduling Clerk

Office of the Premier

Phone: (250) 387-1688 Fax: (250) 356-5972
Email: Kara.Ros. ov.bc.ca

http: w.gov.bc.ca/premier

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:24 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Good afternoon

Please accept the attached invitation to the Guide Outfitters Association of BC's 50th Anniversary Celebration,
"50 Years of Wildlife Stewardship" in Victoria March 11-12, 2016

If there is anything else I can be of assistance with please do not hesitate to ask.
Sincerely

Jennifer Johnson

Executive Assistant and Member/Client Services
Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia
Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688

Fax (604) 541-6339

Guide Outfitters g

Association of Brirish Columbia
Wi Shewardui o tr Proiity

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 11 & 12, 2016 in Victoria, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential,
personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this

2
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communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or
subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX .

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 1:16 PM

To: . Silverio, Lisa FLNR:EX

Cc: Mann, Carter PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12

Attachments: 2016. Invitation to GOABC 50th Anniversary. Premier Clark.pdf, FORM - 2016 Guest

Convention Reg Form.pdf

Hi Lisa,

Please see attached letter/invitation which I've been asked to send to Minister Thomson. (understand your Minister has
been invited)

We have called regrets for the Premier and let them know we have forwarded the invitation to the Minister for
consideration and that your office will be in touch directly with regard to the Minister’s availability.

Grateful if you could let me know if the Minister plans on attending.
FYI - We will be sending a video greeting.
Thank you and let me know if you have any questions.

Kara Ross

Scheduling Clerk

Office of the Premier

Phone: (250) 387-1688 Fax: (250) 356-5972

Email: Kara.Ross@gov.bc.ca
http://www.gov.bc.ca/premier

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:24 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Good afternoon

Please accept the attached invitation to the Guide Outfitters Association of BC's 50th Anniversary Celebration,
"50 Years of Wildlife Stewardship" in Victoria March 11- 12, 20 16

If there is anything else I can be of assistance with please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely
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Jennifer Johnson

Executive Assistant and Member/Client Services
Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia
Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688
Fax (604) 541-6339

Guide Outfitters

Association of British Columbia
Widity S2eaarthhp o o Prsor Ty .

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 11 & 12, 2016 in Victoria, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential,
personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this

communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or
subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX
m

From: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2016 1:17 PM

To: Dolan, Chelsea PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX ;

Subject: VIDEO GREETING: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration - March 11-12
Attachments: 2016. Invitation to GOABC 50th Anniversary. Premier Clark.pdf; FORM - 2016 Guest

Convention Reg Form.pdf

Hi Chelsea,
Can you please prepare a video greeting. Tamara has added it to the Feb 22" taping.

Thanks,
Kara

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:24 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Good afternoon

Please accept the attached invitation to the Guide Outfitters Association of BC's 50th Anniversary Celebration,
"50 Years of Wildlife Stewardship" in Victoria March 11-12, 2016

If there is anything else I can be of assistance with please do not hesitate to ask.
Sincerely

Jennifer Johnson

Executive Assistant and Member/Client Services |
Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia -
Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688
Fax (604) 541-6339

Association of Bruish Colurnbia g !i
Hodify strmanding n oar Praorty :

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 11 & 12, 2016 in Victoria, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential,

personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this

communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or
subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX
m

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:26 PM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Attachments: 2016. Invitation to GOABC 50th Anniversary. Premier Clark.pdf; FORM - 2016 Guest

Convention Reg Form.pdf

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:24 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to GOABC's 50th Anniversary Celebration

Good afternoon

Please accept the attached invitation to the Guide Outfitters Association of BC's 50th Anniversary Celebration,
"50 Years of Wildlife Stewardship” in Victoria March 11-12, 2016 -

If there is anything else I can be of assistance with please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely

Jennifer Johnson

Executive Assistant and Member/Client Services
Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia
Phone (604) 541-6332 or Toll Free 1 (877) 818-2688
Fax (604) 541-6339

Asso¢ation of Brash Columbia g n
W% Shrwanhhp A o Prorty

JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER MARCH 11 & 12, 2016 in Victoria, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential,

personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this

communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communications received in error, or
subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.
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#ES Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

is our Priority Suito 103, 19140 - 26th Avenus, Surrey, BC Canada V38 6M3 Telephons: (604) 641-6332 Facsimile: (604) 5416339 Emali: Info@goabe.org

January 25, 2016

The Honourable Christy Clark
Premier Premier of British Columbia
West Annex, Parliment Buildings
Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

RE: Invitation to Speak

Dear Premier Clark:

On March 11-12, 2016, the Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia (GOABC) will be
holding its 50" Annual General Meeting and 50t" Anniversary Celebration in Victoria BC. We
are pleased to invite you to join us for the event. Your full registration is complimentary.

In addition, we would like to invite you to provide an address to our membership and guests.
The events include: :

e Homecoming Fun Night — Friday March 11, 2016
o Life Member Breakfast — Saturday, March 12, 2016
¢ Gala Dinner — Saturday March 12, 2016

These events will be held in the Crystal Ballroom at the Fairmont Empress Hotel, and we expect
this year’s attendance to be approximately 250 people.

Please return your registration form to our Convention Coordinator, Jennifer Johnson, and
advise her of your arrival time. She can be reached by phone at 604-541-6332 or by email at

info@goabce.org.

We look forward to seeing you in Victoria!

Sincerely,

55X T
Brian Glaicar Scott Ellis

President Executive Director

Wildlife Stewardship is our Priority™
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Soﬂvmsm March 11-12, 2016

Gmc The Fairmont Empress Hotel — Victoria, BC

Name(s) Life Member #

Company
Address

City Prov/State Postal/ Zip Code

Phone Email

Full Package Tickets

Includes Home Coming Night, Life Member Breakfast and 50t Anniversary Gala Life
Single O $325 Early bird (before March 1, 2016) O $360 (after March 1, 2016) Members
Couple O  $650Early bird (before March 1,2016) ()  $700 (after March 1,2016) ~ 20% OFF b |
Teen/Child (O $230.00 Teen Package O $120.00 Child package

Adult Single Event Tickets
Home Coming Night (O $130 | Saturday Life Members Breakfast

(Cowboy attire is a must) Saturday 50" Anniversary Gala $160

Home Coming Night O $85 | Saturday Life Members Breakfast
(Cowboy attire is a must) Saturday 50" Anniversary Gala

Child Single Event Tickets (6-12 yrs)

$60
$85

oje] [eXeo] |[ONe

Home Coming Night (O %45 | saturday Life Members Breakfast $45
*if babysitter is needed contact Jennifer by Mar. 1, 2016 Saturday 50™ Anniversary Gala * $45
O Cheque O VISA (O MasterCard O American Express Subtotal
Card Expiry - Disc.
Plus GST
Signature
Total

CANCELLATION POLICY:
If we receive notice of your cancellation by February 28, 2016 you will be refunded your fees minus a $25 handling fee.

NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED ON CANCELLATIONS RECEIVED OR MADE AFTER MARCH 1, 2016
Fax form to (604) 541-6339 or scan/email to info@goabc.org

For Office Use Only

Processed by

Date
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X

YEARS OF STEWARDSHIP +

Updated as of January 18, 2016

AGENDA

50th Anniversary Celebration
March 10 — 12, 2016

Fairmont Empress Hotel - Victoria, BC

Friday, March 11, 2016

Crystal Ballroom

7:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.

“Home Coming” 50 Years of Memories
Featuring:
- Scott Christie, Impossible Hypnotist

Saturday, March 12, 2016

Crystal Ballroom

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Life Member Pancake Breakfast
12:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. Annual Auction

5:30 p.m. — 6:00 p.m.

Cocktail Reception (Palm Court)

6:00 p.m. — 12:00 a.m.

5oth Anniversary & Awards Gala
- Legacy Awards
- GOABC Awards
-~ DJ Haymaker

Wildlife Stewardship is our Priority™
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Friday, January 29, 2016 3:54 PM

Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

FW: Invitation to 50th Anniversary Celebration of GOABC
2016. Guest Invite Letter Template.docx

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:23 PM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Subject: Invitation to 50th Anniversary Celebration of GOABC
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Ar 508,
il Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia~ (3 s

is our Priority Bulta 103, 19140 - 28t Avenue, Burmey, BC Cansda VZ6MS Temphane: (§04) 5414332 Facsimie: [804) E41.0200 st nfo@goade.ony

January 29, 2016

Christy Clark

Premier of British Columbia
West Annex, Parliment Buildings
Victoria BC V8V 1X4

RE: Invitation to 50th Anniversary Celebration of GOABC

Dear Christy Clark:

On March 11-12, 2016, the Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia (GOABC)
will be celebrating 50 Years of Stewardship at our 50t Anniversary Celebration at the
Fairmont Empress Hotel in Victoria, BC. We are pleased to invite you to join us for the
event. :

This year's events include:
“Home Coming” Night, March 11, 2016
Life Member Breakfast, March 12, 2016

L ]

[

e Live & Silent Auction, March 12, 2016

e 50 Anniversary Awards Gala, March 12, 2016

Please return your registration form to our Convention Coordinator, Jennifer Johnson.
She can be reached by phone at 604-541-6332 or by email at info@goabc.org.

We look forward to seeing you in Victoria!

Sincerely,

PE . p—"
Brian Glaicar Scott Ellis

President Executive Director

Wildlife Stewardship is iority ™
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Ross, Kara L PREM:EX
M

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:18 PM

To: Ross, Kara L PREM:EX

Cc: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Subject: ' FW: Invitation to 50th Anniversary Celebration of GOABC
Attachments: 2016. Guest Invite Letter Template.docx

From: Jennifer Johnson [mailto:johnson@goabc.org]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 3:11 PM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Subject: Invitation to 50th Anniversary Celebration of GOABC
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e Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

is ourPrfon‘ty Suite 103, 19140 — 28th Avenue, Surrey, BC Canada V33 6M3 Telophone: (604) 541-6332 Facsimile: (604) 541-6339 Email: info@goabe.org

January 29, 2016

Minister Christy Clark

Premier of British Columbia
MLA Westside-Kelowna

West Annex, Parliment Buildings
Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

RE: Invitation to 50t Anniversary Celebration of GOABC

Dear Minister Clark:

On March 11-12, 2016, the Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia (GOABC)
will be celebrating 50 Years of Stewardship at our 5ot Anniversary Celebration at the
Fairmont Empress Hotel in Victoria, BC. We are pleased to invite you to join us for the
event.

This year's events include:

“Home Coming” Night, March 11, 2016

Life Member Breakfast, March 12, 2016

Live & Silent Auction, March 12, 2016

50 Anniversary Awards Gala, March 12, 2016

Please return your registration form to our Convention Coordinator, Jennifer Johnson.
She can be reached by phone at 604-541-6332 or by email at info@goabe. org.

We look forward to seeing you in Victoria!

Sincerely,

/7 / _. - - :.-I:' v
Brian Glaicar Scott Ellis

President Executive Director

Wildlife Stewardship is our Priority™
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Cadario, Michele PREM:EX

From: Scott Ellis <ellis@goabc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2016 11:40 AM

To: Cadario, Michele PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Continuing the message of Conservation

Michele,
We appreciated the opportunity to meet with you and the Premier yesterday. As promised, below is the link to Shane

Mahoney'’s speech at the Natural Resource Forum.

Thanks,

Scott Ellis, MBA

Executive Director

Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Phone (604) 541-6332

——

S O

Assoclation of riish Columbis
Walto Somwnctchy s our Pty

JOIN US FOR OUR AGM & FUNDRAISER MARCH 10-12, 2016 IN VICTORIA, BC.

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to whom it is addressed, and may contain
confidential, personal, and/or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not

the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it.
Any communications received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

From: The Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia mailto:scott@mountainhuntermagazine.ccsend.com] On
Behalf Of The Guide Outfitters Association of British Columbia

Sent: January-22-16 5:17 PM

To: Scott Ellis <ellis@goabc.org>

Subject: Continuing the message of Conservation

Shane Mahoney was the keynote speaker at the annual Premier's BC Natural
Resource Forum Dinner, Tuesday night, J: anuary 19, 2016 in Prince George.

His message to the leaders of Industry, First Nations and the politicians was
finding the balance between conservation and resource extraction.

Many wildlife populations in British Columbia are out of
balance. Stakeholders are very concerned because they are witnessing high
predator populations and low ungulate populations. It is important to take
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proactive action to mend these imbalances rather than allow them to continue
and trigger the Species at Risk Act or other extreme regulatory or legislative
measures.

Shane Mahoney, CEO of Conservation Visions Inc, is one of the world's leading
experts in conservation and wildlife management. If you agree that finding the
balance between wildlife conservation and resource extraction is the key then
we recommend you watch this video.

GOABC, #103 - 19140 - 28th Avenue, Surrey, British Columbia V3Z 6M3 ca

fi bscribe™ elli [o}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provide
Sent by info@goabc.org in collaboration with

Tk

Try it free today
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX; Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Fw:

Please see below for consideration.
Thanks,

Andrew Ives
Executive Assistant to Premier Christy Clark
Office of Premier

From: Morris, Mike <s.17 >
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Subject:

Hi Andrew

Would the Premier be available for a short meeting with Shane Mahoney (world renown wildlife biologist) on
Wednesday morning January 21* here in PG? He is the keynote for the dinner on the Tuesday evening. | would like to
introduce him to her as he is a valuable resource to government in addressing cumulative effects and wildlife
populations. Would need 15 minutes tops.

Much appreciated

MIKE MORRIS, MLA
Prince George-Mackenzie
@ Phone: (250) 612-4194
= Fax: (250) 612-4191
& E-Mail: 5.17 o

> Address: Unit 201, 1023 Central Street West, Prince George, BC, V2M 3C9

Check out updates on the BC Natural Resource Forum January 19 & 21, 2016 at
http://www.bcnaturalresourcesforum.com/

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation
or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by
return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.
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-McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

From: Dwivedi, Anish GCPE:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 1:32 PM
To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting in PG

| can definitely help accommodate this. Perhaps the meeting can take place in the holding room before PCCs lunch
keynote?

Anish

OnJan 7, 2016, at 9:20 AM, Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX <Tamara.Davidson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Anish,

Jordan has asked me to send this to you to include in the event plan/itinerary for a possible quick meet
and greet while PG is in PG on Jan 20",

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.

Tamara

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX; Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Fw:

Please see below for consideration.
Thanks,

Andrew Ives
Executive Assistant to Premier Christy Clark
Office of Premier

From: Morris, Mike <s.17 >
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Subject:

Hi Andrew

Would the Premier be available for a short meeting with Shane Mahoney (world renown wildlife
biologist) on Wednesday morning January 21% here in PG? He is the keynote for the dinner on the
Tuesday evening. | would like to introduce him to her as he is a valuable resource to government in
addressing cumulative effects and wildlife populations. Would need 15 minutes tops.

2
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Much appreciated
MIKE MORRIS, MLA

Prince George-Mackenzie
® Phone: (250) 612-4194

& E-Mail's.17
>4 Address: Unit 201, 1023 Central Street West, Prince George, BC, V2M 3C9

Check out updates on the BC Natural Resource Forum January 19 & 21, 2016 at
http://www.bcnaturalresourcesforum.com/

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are
confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission,
conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments
from your system. Thank you.
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

e e e e
From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 1:34 PM
To: Dwivedi, Anish GCPE:EX
Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: RE: Meeting in PG

Yes, that’s kind of what we were thinking as well...just brief 10-15min max

From: Dwivedi, Anish GCPE:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 1:32 PM
To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

Subject: Re: Meeting in PG

| can definitely help accommodate this. Perhaps the meeting can take place in the holding room before PCCs lunch
keynote?

Anish

On Jan 7, 2016, at 9:20 AM, Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX <Tamara.Davidson@gov.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Anish,

Jordan has asked me to send this to you to include in the event plan/itinerary for a possible quick meet
and greet while PG is in PG on Jan 20".

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.

Tamara

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX; Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Fw:

Please see below for consideration.
Thanks,
Andrew lves

Executive Assistant to Premier Christy Clark
Office of Premier

From: Morris, Mike <317 >
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:21 PM
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Tn:* Tuac Andrew PRFM:FY
Subject:

Hi Andrew

Would the Premier be available for a short meeting with Shane Mahoney (world renown wildlife
biologist) on Wednesday morning January 21* here in PG? He is the keynote for the dinner on the
Tuesday evening. | would like to introduce him to her as he is a valuable resource to government in
addressing cumulative effects and wildlife populations. Would need 15 minutes tops.

Much appreciated

MIKE MORRIS, MLA
Prince George-Mackenzie
@ Phone: (250) 612-4194
= Fax: (250) 612-4191
& E-Mail: s.17

>4 Address: unit 201, 1023 Central Street West, Prince George, BC, V2M 3C9

Check out updates on the BC Natural Resource Forum January 19 & 21, 2016 at
http://www.bcnaturalresourcesforum.com/

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are
confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission,
conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments
from your system. Thank you.
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:17 PM
To: ‘Dan LOUIE'; Lorin LOPETINSKY
Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20
Attachments: Jan 20.pdf
5.22
Andrew

Also, | have a hold for possible meeting at 11:55am with Shane Mahoney — Minister Morris asked about this and his
office will let me know as they said Mr. Mahoney’s schedule might have changed and he might have left PG already.
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

e e e 7 T = ==
From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:20 PM
To: 'Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY'
Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Just like that, no meeting with Shane Mahoney, so PCC will have approx.. 30min of downtime/prep before her keynote

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:17 PM

To: 'Dan LOUIE'; Lorin LOPETINSKY

Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Andrew -5-22

Also, | have a hold for possible meeting at 11:55am with Shane Mahoney — Minister Morris asked about this and his
office will let me know as they said Mr. Mahoney’s schedule might have changed and he might have left PG already.
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

e e e
From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:20 PM
To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; 'Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY"
Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: RE: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

thanks

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:20 PM

To: 'Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY"

Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Just like that, no meeting with Shane Mahoney, so PCC will have approx.. 30min of downtime/prep before her keynote

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:17 PM

To: 'Dan LOUIE'; Lorin LOPETINSKY

Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Andrew $.22

Also, | have a hold for possible meeting at 11:55am with Shane Mahoney — Minister Morris asked about this and his
office will let me know as they said Mr. Mahoney’s schedule might have changed and he might have left PG already.
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:24 PM

To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; 'Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY"
Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

Subject: RE: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Also, just advised that it's the Hendrix Room at the Coast tomorrow

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:20 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; '‘Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY'
Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

Subject: RE: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

thanks

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:20 PM

To: 'Dan LOUIE'; 'Lorin LOPETINSKY'

Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: UPDATE - PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Just like that, no meeting with Shane Mahoney, so PCC will have approx.. 30min of downtime/prep before her keynote

From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 3:17 PM

To: 'Dan LOUIE'; Lorin LOPETINSKY

Cc: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: PCC's Sked - Wed, Jan 20

Andrew - $.22

Also, | have a hold for possible meeting at 11:55am with Shane Mahoney — Minister Morris asked about this and his
office will let me know as they said Mr. Mahoney’s schedule might have changed and he might have left PG already.
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_l!lcPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

e e S —— e S ——
From: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2016 12:21 PM
To: Dwivedi, Anish GCPE:EX
Cc: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
Subject: FW: Meeting in PG

Hi Anish,

Jordan has asked me to send this to you to include in the event plan/itinerary for a possible quick meet and greet while
PG is in PG on Jan 20"

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions.

Tamara

From: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:41 PM

To: Davidson, Tamara PREM:EX; McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX; Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Fw:

Please see below for consideration.

Thanks,

Andrew lves
Executive Assistant to Premier Christy Clark
Office of Premier

From: Morris, Mike <s.17

Sent: Monday, January 4, 2016 1:21 PM
To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Subject:

Hi Andrew

Would the Premier be available for a short meeting with Shane Mahoney (world renown wildlife biologist) on
Wednesday morning January 21% here in PG? He is the keynote for the dinner on the Tuesday evening. | would like to
introduce him to her as he is a valuable resource to government in addressing cumulative effects and wildlife
populations. Would need 15 minutes tops.

Much appreciated

MIKE MORRIS, MLA

Prince George-Mackenzie

® Phone: (250) 612-4194

¢= Fax: (250) 612-4191

& E-Mail s.17

>4 Address: Unit 201, 1023 Central Street West, Prince George, BC, V2M 3C9

10
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Check out updates on the BC Natural Resource Forum January 19 & 21, 2016 at
http://www.bcnaturalr orum.com

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation
or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by
return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

1
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McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX
[~ == R R P e e S € e e T e e e

From: McPhee, Jordan PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:54 AM
To: Ives, Andrew PREM:EX

Subject: attached

Attachments: BIO - Shane Mahoney.docx

Jordan McPhee | Director of Operations

T: 604.775.1600 | F: 604.775.1688
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Who is Shane Mahoney?

Shane Patrick Mahoney is the President and CEO of Conservation Visions Inc.. A Newfoundland native,
he holds both an Honors and a Masters of Science degree in Zoology from Memorial University of
Newfoundland. Mahoney has over 30 years experience working primarily as a scientist, wildlife
manager, policy innovator and strategic advisor; but also as a filmmaker, writer, narrator, tv and radio
personality, and lecturer —all within the scope of the greater conservation world, encompassing both
the scientific and professional wildlife communities, as well as NGOs and the hunting and non-hunting

public.

He was employed by the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador from 1979 through 2014, and
served in a variety of leadership roles, ranging from Senior Field Researcher to Executive Director of
Science/Wildlife and Protected Areas. Most recently, he held the position of Executive Director of
Sustainable Development and Strategic Science, where he was also responsible for establishing and
launching the Institute for Biodiversity, Ecosystem Science and Sustainability, which has, for the past 14
years, funded graduate student research at numerous universities in North America and Europe.

Mahoney’s own extensive scientific research, through which he has taken lead roles in both fieldwork
and lab work, has been published in over 50 papers, appearing in 18 peer-reviewed journals and 8

published book chapters.

A vocal proponent of sustainable use, and a recognized expert of the North American Model of wildlife

conservation, Mahoney has garnered much recognition for his
conservation work, receiving awards and accreditations within hunting
and academic circles alike. He was awarded the Gold Medal in Wildlife
cience by the Caesar Kleberg
Institute, was named
International Conservationist of
he Year by Safari Club
International, was listed as one |
of North America’s 25 Most
Influential Conservationists by
MOutdoor Canada Magazine, and
nominated for Person of the |
ear by Outdoor Life, to name a l
ew accolades among many.
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A strong believer in the benefits of communicating about
conservation to the general public, Mahoney has written more
han 100 popular articles, which have been featured in more
han a dozen print magazines, and his work appears regularly
in such well-read publications as Sports Afield, North
American Hunter, and in the Swedish magazine Big Game. He
has appeared as host or narrator for a variety of television and
radio efforts, including the Sportsman’s Channel’s World of
Sports Afield, Leupold’s Big Game Profiles, and Boone and
rocket Country. He’s collaborated with media giants such as
he British Broadcasting Corporation and National Geographic
o create and produce award-winning films. Mahoney has
delivered keynote speeches or plenary addresses on more
han 60 occasions; has led dozens of workshops, participated
in endowed lectures at a host of conferences around the
slobe, and has accepted a total of 18 professional
appointments.

In addition to his responsibilities
o Conservation Visions Inc.,
Mahoney serves as Vice-Chair off
he Sustainable Use and
Livelihoods (SULI) Specialist
roup for the United Nations’
orld Conservation Union
(IUCN). He also serves as the
International Liaison for The Wildlife Society, and is an Expert to the
International Council for Game and Wildlife Conservation (CIC), as well as
a Director of Conservation Force. '

“One Natural World, One Humanity, One Chance... Conservation Matters” |
— Conservation Visions Inc.’s motto neatly summarizes Shane’s vision, and i
his belief that conservation is more important today than ever before.
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